
Keeping children safe online 
 
Our students will be using technology to learn remotely for the foreseeable future.  Please see the 
below resources for advice and information on how you as parents / carers can best keep them safe 
online: 
  
The government produced some guidance including tips for parents and links to provide 
further support which is useful: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-staying-safe-online#parents 

 
Additional sources of safeguarding information about online learning: 

Internet Matters set up to empower 
parents and carers to keep children safe in 
the digital world. Their support for parents 
includes downloadable guides covering 
subjects such as vlogging and livestreaming, 
online gaming and cyberbullying. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

NSPCC includes a range of resources to help 
parents keep children safe when they're 
using the internet, social networks, apps, 
games and more. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

tel:08001111 (childline) 

 

Parent Info from CEOP and Parent Zone, 
Parent Info is a website for parents 
covering all of the issues amplified by the 
internet. This website provides expert 
information across a range of online harms. 

https://parentinfo.org/ 

Parent Zone offers a range of resources for 
families to help them meet the challenges 
of the digital age, including parent guides 
on the latest digital trends and platforms. 

https://parentzone.org.uk/home 
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